
                                                                           
 
      

                                
                             

 
 

   
  

 

 

 
15TH January 2024 
 

HUDNALL PARK YEAR 6 RESIDENTAL TRIP 2024 – Deposit £50 non-refundable 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 
As you know, the year 6 residential trip will take place at Hudnall Park, which is in Hemel Hempstead, from 

Monday 15th July to Friday 19th July 2024.  We have had a lot of interest in this residential trip and are 

happy to inform you that the trip will definitely go ahead. 

We have spoken to the staff at Hudnall and have a timetable organised for the week. The activities that 

the children will be taking part in are:  

• Mountain biking 

• Archery  

• Orienteering 

• Mammal trapping 

• Team building activities 

• Challenge course 

• Low ropes 

• Zip line 

• Fire building 

• Go karts 

• Shelter building  

• Chiltern Walk  

The activities will be run by trained instructors and we are sure the children will enjoy them and get a lot 

out of them. The activities will run on a rotational basis throughout the week and some will take place as 

an evening activity. 

    Headteacher: Miss J Brooks, B.Ed(Hons) 

Watford Field Road 

Watford 

Hertfordshire 

WD18 0AZ 

Tel:  01923  221877 



Thank you to those of you who expressed your interest for your child to attend this trip. We now need to 

get FINAL NUMBERS and therefore, when you pay your deposit, this will be NON-REFUNDABLE and 

numbers will not be able to be changed after this date so please do have a chat with your child about their 

preference.  

The cost of the whole trip will be £330 per child, which includes all costs however, this number is subject 

to change depending on final numbers. 

Deposits of £50 must be paid by MONDAY 5TH FEBRUARY latest.  Please return the slip below via the 

school office. 

Those children who do not take part will receive a fun activity week within the school hours.  More details 
will follow nearer the time.  Also, may we remind you that if your child has music lessons booked these will 
be forfeited. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Miss J Brooks 
Head teacher  
 
 
 

 

HUNDALL PARK RESIDENTAL 2024 (15 July to 19 July 2024) 

 

Please find enclosed £50 deposit confirming my child’s place on the above trip  

 

Please note that I have made a £50 deposit on Arbor to confirm my child’s  

place on the above trip.   

 

 

CHILD’S FULL NAME ________________________________    CLASS __________ 

 

SIGNED _________________________ (Parent/Guardian)  DATE __________   
Mob/Tel:__________________________________ 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

http://www.schoolgateway.com/


 


